
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
                                                                                                   
                                                                                                  
 
 
-Term #1 Report Cards can be picked up  
-Spring break is from March 11-26th (Classroom is closed during this time) 
-Pottery classes will happen for all grades in March  
-please send appropriate gym shoes to each interaction day  
 

 

CEAP Elementary 250 752-6989  

Email: ceap.el@sd69.bc.ca 
 

CEAP WEEKLY NEWS 
From Ms. Huggins & Ms. Rae  

Week At a Glance  
Feb. 20-24 

Monday –  
8:30-10:00 Intramurals  
10:00-11:30 Board Game Café  
 
Tuesday – 9-12:30 K-3 
Interaction Day 
During this interaction day 
we will be going to the 
Museum.  
12:45-1:30 Reading Support  
 
Wednesday –  
ANTI-BULLYING DAY!  
9:00-12:00 Extra Support  
12:30-2:00 Makerspace  
Coding using Scratch  
 
Thursday – 9-12:30 Grade 4- 
Interaction Day 
During this interaction day we  
will be going to the Museum.  
 
12:45-1:30 Reading Support  
 
Friday  -   
Professional Development Day  
Classroom closed  

  
 

Weekly Reminders 

Hello CEAP Parents/Guardians, 
 
February 22nd is Anti-bullying day. Wear Pink and take a 
stand against bullying!  
 
During both interaction days this week we will be taking the 
students to the Qualicum Museum to see the WWI exhibit. 
This will be a walking field trip so please send warm coats if it 
is still cold outside.  We will leave the school at 9:10 a.m. so 
please arrive at school at 9:00 a.m. The pick-up time will 
remain the same at 12:30 p.m.  
 
Report cards are available for pick up for all kindergarten to 
grade 7 students. Please see Ms. Rae or Ms. Huggins to get 
your child’s report card.  
 
We will be doing coding in Makerspace until Spring Break.  
Our next workshop with Mike Silverton is March 1st during 
the Makerspace time from 12:30 – 2:00.  
 
There is a district Chess Tournament on March 8th at QBES 
from 9:30-1:30.  Registration is needed and we can only take 
one student for each grade (grade 4-7 only). We have a grade 
6 representative but still would like a grade 4, 5 and 7 student 
to participate.  Let Ms. Huggins know ASAP if you’d like to 
attend.  
 
Have a great week!  
 
Ms. Huggins & Ms. Rae 
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